
 

    INDIAN SCHOOL, AL GHUBRA 

 

13th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Our school is collaborating with Oman Book Lovers Club in their attempt to 

enhance love of books and reading. 

 

Come Let’s Spread the Joy of Reading – Give your Books A New Life- bring 

them to new readers. 

 

It would be greatly appreciated if you support this cause. 

 

Those who wish to deposit the books during the winter break, may do so 

between 8:00 am and 1:00 pm. A box will be placed in the Main school foyer.  

 

Once the school reopens, students of Kindergarten & Classes 1 & 2 may 

deposit the books at the Reception in the Elementary Building latest by 

Monday, 15th January 2024.  

Students of Classes 3 - 12 may deposit the books in the Western Music Room 

latest by Monday, 15th January 2024.  

  

 

Thank you for your support as always. 

  

 

Best Wishes 

  

 

 

Principal  

. 


